
 
 
Monday 12 June 
 

ROSTERING AT HOME 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Further to the communication you would have received on Friday 9 June regarding the continued 
industrial action, I would like to communicate the following to you for Botany Campus: 
 

● Students are encouraged to treat these days as at-home learning days by continuing to work 
on assessments and coursework that they have available to them 

● Teachers who are not involved in the strike action may organise for students to attend and sit 
assessments or other coursework on rostered at-home days 

● Learning spaces will be made available to students who would like to work onsite in a self-
directed manner 

● All students who are onsite during school hours must be in full school uniform and sign in and 
sign out at reception 

 
Lastly, I would like to highlight again what was communicated by Murray on Friday: 
“On behalf of the Board and Executive Leadership Team - we apologise for this major disruption to 
student learning but this is beyond our control. We do not have the resources to maintain on-site 
learning with our colleagues not able to teach.” 
 
Nga mihi, 
 
Stephen Briscoe PgEdL 
DEPUTY PRINCIPAL BOTANY (SENIOR YEARS) 

 


